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In the absence of President Darlynne, Past President Cindy led the meeting. Cindy opened the 

meeting by asking Shelly to introduce our guests. They are Jeff an Vickie McDonald, Hailey and 

Julia Wright, Byron Bullock (Shelly’s nephew) and Asaki, our new Exchange Student from Japan. 

 

Cindy showed a newspaper article on the kangaroo that was loose in Trumansburg along with a 

photo and interview of Darlynne who took the picture. Darlynne will be duly fined upon her return. 

 

An addendum was added to our BBQ policy to include: 

 

A club member may rent the grill if they meet the following criteria: 

 tow the grill to and from the storage location themselves 

 donate $50 to the club 

 do not hold the club responsible for the cooking of the chicken 

 return the grill in the condition it was in or better 

 the date requested does not interfere with any club commitments 

 

A motion was made and passed to accept this in our BBQ policy. 

 

Durand then asked to borrow the grill and gave us $50 + $30 donation. 

 

Dinner Schedule 
8/31/17 Dinner at Atlas Bowl 

9/7/17  Kain 

9/14/17 B & D Overbaugh 

9/21/17 K & T Overbaugh 

 

Joseph Barrett, Mark Baumann, Shelly Bullock, 

Ben Guthrie, Peggy Haine, Michael Jimenez, 

Cindy Kain, Kathleen Overbaugh, Tom 

Overbaugh and Durand VanDoren 

53% Present                                

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

It was also noted that Durand painted the Rotary bench in front of the library and we have been told 

that it looks wonderful now. 

 

Peggy reported that she has spoken to the Shursave and they said we could hold the Supermarket 

Sweeps there next year. The club decided on March to hold it and Peggy agreed to chair this event. 

 

Mark reported that the BBQ last week netted around $800. 

 

Mike Jimenez then gave us a presentation on the demographics of Trumansburg and how 

advertisers get information on the best places to send information on their products or services.  

 

A Thank You was given to Peggy for the wonderful dinner she presented. 

 

Also, a reminder that next week we meet at Atlas Bowl for dinner at our usual time, 6:30. 

 

The meeting ended at 7:42. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
HAPPY DOLLARS 

$1 from Mike for a BBQ story about a woman who 
shared our BBQ chicken with a needy individual. 

Scott Andrew, Mary Bouchard, Melissa Bryant, Mike 

Brainard, Zoren Bullock, Mary Guy-Sell, Bill Overbaugh, 

Darlynne Overbaugh, and Frank Zgola 
 
 



 

$1 from Mark who loved the toss salad that Peggy 
brought.  

$10 from Durand for his new grandson, Carlo. 

$1 from Shelly for Asaki and the Mc Donalds for being 
here. 

$1 from Cindy for buying a new car. 

$1 from Tom for buying  a 1957 Pontiac Trans 
Continental Station Wagon.  

 

 

 

 

Saturday, September 9th, Aides Ride for Life  

Thursday, September 21st, BBQ at the Middle School  

Saturday & Sunday, October 28th-29th, Wizarding Weekend  



 

 

Tuesday, November 7th, Election Day BBQ  

Saturday, April 28th, Chicken BBQ    

Saturday, May 12th, Chicken BBQ  
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